
Smoky Mountain Region PCA 

Board Meeting 

October 19,2024 

Attending- Bob Baugh, Todd Sutton, Suzan Bowman, Mike Parker, John McDermott, Vaughn Smith,  

Tom Moreno, Kathy Moreno, Clyde Peery, Jack Gottlieb by phone 

Call to order at 0912. 

Minutes from the last meeting were approved. 

We are waiting for a price for a new trailer for autocross events. 

$5200 was donated to charity. 

With the Holiday party pending we expect a balance of about $36,000 at end of the year. 

We discussed the need to boost autocross participation. 

The financial report from John McDermott was approved. 

50th anniversary celebration has128 registered. Menu is finalied, expect the $10,000 budgeted to be 
accurate. 

Decorations and programming may come in under budget. 

Suzan and Jack recapped the entire 50th celebration. 

Harpers Cars and Coffee with be October 27 at West Town Mall. 

There is a food collection drive that is associated with special shirts to giveaway when food is 
donated. Harpers is providing the shirts, our club will assist in the collection of food and 
distribution of the shirts. 

Harper will provide a transport for the donated food to go to KARM.  

2025 Elections- Clyde Peery is coordinating. 

Spring Thing update by Tom Moreno – General Morgan Inn is booked, Registration will open in 
January. 

A save the date card will be placed under the plates at the 50th anniversary event. 

Socials- Kathy Moreno is investigating locations for next year.  Schulz Brau was suggested to look 
into. 

The December Holiday party will be at Chesapeakes West on December 12.   

There are subsidies available that we will file for. 

Next board meeting is January 18, 2025 at 1000 at 140 Hayfield road 

Adjourned at 1013. 

Submitted by Steve Franklin, secretary 


